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End of the School Year at CCC - 2016 

 

All Preschool Field Day At Ripley 

Wednesday May 25th 

 

CCC Calendar 

End of the year events
May 24  Ripley End of the Year Picnic 

May 25  Ripley Rain Date 

May 25  Preschool Field Day 

May 30  Closed Holiday   

June 2  W.C. End of the Year Picnic 

June 8  Annual Meeting and Phonathon 

June 11 West Concord Coffee for Emerson 

Families 

June 15   Last Day of School Year 

June 16 & 17 Closed for Professional Days 

June 18  Family Event at Playscape 

June 20   First Day of the Summer Program 

July 4   CCC Closed for Holiday 

July 27 All School Summer Picnic at Ripley 

Playscape 

August 19 Last Day of Summer Program 

August 22-26 CCC Closed for Professional 

Development 

August 29 First Day of School Year

 

Watch for notes from your child’s classroom about their 
end of the year classroom parties, plays, and events! 

 

 

Emerson families transitioning to West Concord are invited to a coffee On 

Saturday, June 11 from 9:30-10:30. This will be an opportunity for children and 

their families to visit the classrooms, play on the playground and for us to answer 

any questions that you may have. 
 

Families moving to Ripley will be contacted by Penni to set up a time to visit.   
 



Teacher Appreciation 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Every year the CCC Board hosts a dinner for the CCC Staff.  It is the Board’s way of saying 

thank-you to our teachers.  A highlight of the evening is sharing comments from families, 

expressing their appreciation for the teams of teachers working with their children.   

You can add your voice to this recognition by using the Survey Monkey link below.  You will 

have the opportunity to share a funny story, a comment, or a thank-you with the teaching teams 

for all your children.   https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/STC3CJR Thank-you for 

helping us share with teachers, in this very special way, how important they are to our families. 
 

 

Auction Thank-You 
Over 200 people attended our 40th anniversary gala and auction 

at the Concord Country Club on April 9, raising over $45,000! 

Thank you to everyone who helped make this evening such a 

success by volunteering, attending, donating, bidding, or some 

other way. You make a difference for our children and our 

school.  

 

 

June 8: CCC Annual Appeal Phonathon 
Thank you to everyone who has already donated to this year’s Annual Appeal 

– one in four families has already made a donation! We are hoping that half of 

our families will donate to this year’s Annual Appeal – use the materials that 

you received in the mail or donate on-line at www.concordchildrenscenter.org.  

 

On Wednesday evening, June 8, CCC Board members will be calling our 

families to ask them to support our Annual Appeal.  The Board gathers at 1300 Main Street for pizza 

and phone calls. When they call, we hope families will not only donate but will also take this 

opportunity to ask questions and share their impressions of CCC with our wonderful board members.  

 

Need To Change Your Schedule For Next Year? Please Remember: 
Due to the impact on staffing, schedule reductions require substantial advance notice.  Schedule reductions 

requested by July 1 will go into effect at the beginning of the school year.  If you request a schedule reduction 

between July 1 and August 31, the change will not go into effect until December 1.  Any requests for 

reductions made after September 1 will go into effect three months after the request is made.

Photos from August 2015 teacher training with Dr. Susan Villani 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/STC3CJR
http://www.concordchildrenscenter.org/
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